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Q4 How did you feel about your interaction with the Chief of Public Safety? 

91.35% of survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q5 How do you feel about your interaction with Public Safety Office Staff and 

Student Workers? 90.27% of survey takers responded positively 

 

Q6 How did you feel about the length of wait time for in-person help? 88.11% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q7 How did you feel about the helpfulness of verbal information? 90.33% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q8 How did you feel about the helpfulness of written information? 93.55% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q9 How did you feel about the officer's response time?  90.5% of survey takers 

responded positively. 

 

Q10 How did you feel about the officer's courteousness? 93.56% of survey takers 

responded positively. 

 

Q11 How did you feel about the officer's knowledge?  93.66% of survey takers 

responded positively. 

 

Q12 How did you feel about the officer's communication skills? 93.17% of survey 

takers responded positively. 

 

Q13 How did you feel about the services the officer provided?  93.65% of survey 

takers responded positively. 

 

Q14 How did you feel about the overall competence of the officer?  94.15% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q15 How do you feel about the department's overall performance?  90.84% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q16 How do you feel about our crime prevention efforts, such as the Free 



Rape Aggression Defense or Active Shooter Response trainings?  95.65% of 

survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q17 How do you feel about the transparency and timeliness of 

communicating potential dangers to the college community? 93.78% of survey 

takers responded positively. 

 

Q18 How do you feel about our enforcement of laws and college/district 

policies? 90.19% of survey takers responded positively. 

 

Q19 How would you describe your feelings of safety on campus? 85.93% of 

survey takers responded positively. 
 

 


